From: Bryan Gelder

Sent: 16 August 2020 15:48

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 20/00934/Ful

Dear Sirs

Further the my comments of planning application 20/00934/FUL Land to the rear of the George Inn Littlemore Oxford.

On considering further my comments relating to the rear of our House (The Old Coach House Lanham Way), being used for ball games and growing plants up our wall. In order to help alleviate these issues given that our boundary line is some 200mm clear of out back wall, could the developer be asked to erect a 2mt high close boarded fence all along this boundary area to prevent my fears becoming reality.

Copy of my previous comments

Plots 1&2 are close to the back of our house, blocking out light from our windows. We are being denied access to the back of our house for maintenance, with the wall being used for ball games and the like. The owners of plots 1&2 will be fixing and growing plants up the back wall causing damage and damp to appear in the wall.

Yours faithfully

Bryan Gelder
The Old Coach House
Lanham way
Littlemore
Oxford
OX44QG

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com